
FORUM ON EDUCATION:  FUNDING 
FOR OUR SCHOOLS & SUPPORT FOR 
CHILDREN 

This is an opportunity for Burnaby 
parents of K-12 students to meet the 
provincial candidates running in the 
upcoming provincial election and hear 
their plans to support education and 
our children. It will be an evening of 
respectful dialogue and promoting 
understanding in our democratic 
system.  

Date:  Oct. 1st 2024


Time:  7-9 pm


Location: 


Burnaby Central 
Secondary

If you would like to submit a question 
about school funding and supports, 
please submit your questions before 
September 24 2024 to our DPAC email 
at: chair@burnabydpac.com

Organized by:  Burnaby DPAC,2024

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/
education-forum-resources-and-
funding-for-schools-
tickets-1016905691297

mailto:Chair@burnabydpac.com
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/education-forum-resources-and-funding-for-schools-tickets-1016905691297



